
Representatives:  
 
Please know that we are emphatically opposed to what SB 405 would do to our 
beautiful rural areas throughout Kansas and do the health and wellness of our fellow 
Kansans. 
  
Representatives are supposedly elected to represent their voters in protecting them and 
their families from anything harmful to the people or our land, so any support for this bill 
goes 100% against what their responsibility is to those who elected them. 
  
Please encourage the representatives to vote in favor of Rep’s Karleskint and Senator 
Holland’s legislation that has at least some protection for your fellow Kansans.   
  
This is really a no-brainer for anyone who cares at all for others...Do you want a dirty, 
smelly, unhealthy chicken farm next to you or your children or grandchildren’s home? 
Well, neither do we! 
  
Remember the Golden Rule.....“Do unto others as you would have them do unto you”.  
  
Thank you - 
Jodi Simon 
64 year resident of rural Sedgwick County, Kansas 
Mother of 5 children and 16 grandchildren who I want protected! 
Viola KS 
 


